
UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-MADISON

CHANCELLOR
Bascom Hall. 500 Uncoln Drive
Madison, Wisconsin 53706
608-262-9946

The Honorable William Proxmire
United States Senate
5241 Dirksen Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Proxmire:

May 15, 1980

Recently I wrote to urge your support for S. 414, the University
and Small Business patent legislation.

We are pleased that this bill passed the Senate by a vote of 91
to 4 and appreciate your support for the measure. I am hopeful that
it will receive similar favorable consideration by the House of
Representatives. We are convinced that this proposal represents sound
public policy. It will not only be of assistance to our universities,
but will assist this country's productivity as well.
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Irving Shain
Chancellor


